SOUTH TEXAS GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS

JOHN R. SANDIDGE
PRESIDENT

JAMES K. ROGERS
VICE-PRESIDENT

Lonsdale please see

MEMBERS EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
WALTER J. BOYLE
ROBERT G. KURTZ

DISTRICT REPRESENTATIVES, A.A.P.G. W. W. HAMMOND KENNETH A. SIMMONS

CHAIRMAN PROGRAM COMMITTEE MARSHALL A. HARRELL

1704 Alamo National Bldg. San Antonio, Texas October 24, 1951

Dr. Henryk B. Stenzel Bureau of Economic Geology University of Texas Austin, Texas

Dear Henryk:

LLOYD J. RYMAN

SECRETARY

C. M. MCDANIEL, JR.

TREASURER

Your paper on Wilcox stratigraphy was a valued contribution to the program of our 18th Annual Meeting. The thoroughness of attack, which is so characteristic of all your work, impressed your listeners very much, and the ideas advanced were quite stimulating. The necessity of zoning the Wilcox in subsurface is becoming more pressing every day, and your surface subdivisions at least furnish a starting point.

We appreciate very much your kindness in presenting this paper. Many thanks.

Sincerely,

Jøhn R. Sandidge

JRS-EB